
Dear Sirs, 

  

just a short email in support of the above proposed Bill. 

  

We hope that the Northern Ireland Assembly will seek to 

protect a form of slavery that so often goes unnoticed but is 

extremely controlling and a nightmare for those caught up in 

it. 

  

The Bill if passed will send a message to the perpetrators, 

and is likely to galvanise other countries which have a 

similar problem, but have not faced up to it yet. 

  

Thank you for the opportunity to make our concerns known. 

  

Yours faithfully, 

  

John and Ann Steer. 

 


